
From:  Cumnor Parish Clerk  
  
  

 
 

 
 

 
Date:  18/12/2014 09:54 
Subject:  FAO Scott Riley Cumnor Parish Council's response to VWHDC Local Plan 2031 part 1 
Attachments: 2014-12-16_LPP_CPCRespXFV.docx 
 
Dear Scott, 
 
Please find attached the above. If you have any problems reading the  
attached please let me know and I will send a hard copy. 
 
Many thanks 
Tina Brock 
Clerk to Cumnor Parish Council 




